
 

 
 

To: Chair and Members of Environment, Infrastructure and Community Services 
Committee 

 
From: Mayor Marianne Meed Ward 
 
Date: March 10, 2021 
 

 Re: Chief of Halton Regional Police Services providing updates 
 

 
 
Mayor Meed Ward supports the request of Chief of Halton Regional Police Service, 
Stephen Tanner, to provide an update to Burlington City Council at the April 8th 
Environment, Infrastructure and Community Services committee meeting. 
 

 
Background: 
 
Chief Tanner has requested to meet with members of municipal councils across the 
region to provide updates. 
 

  
 

Signed, 
 

 
 

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward 


